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BPA
I hope this newsletter finds everyone safe and
well. As you will have seen on the national news,
Scarlet Fever appears to be spreading across the

country. We have experienced some cases in school
and would urge all families to follow the very

clear guidance we sent out this week in terms of
symptoms and measures which can be taken. It is

imperative in this run up to Chrimsatas that
everyone follows the guidance. Please do not send

your young person to school if they are
experiencing any of the symptoms - this is to

ensure everyone's safety. Please find attached a
further letter from myself with regards to the

further measures we have put in place in school to
minimise the spread of the virus further 
Please stay safe and well this weekend. 

Many thanks 
Miss Green 



 Attendance
Fantastic Foxes:       94.9
Flat Stanley's:         90.9
BFG's:                     93.7
Perfect Poppins:     94.9
Supertatoes:           92.8
Kasper:                   95.7
Cheshire Cats:         94.2
Fabulous Flounders:  92.7
Paddington Bears:    92.7

Miss Greenwood: Tilly M
Miss Axall: Esmae M

Mrs Millington: Riley F
Miss Gregory: Maisie N

Miss James: Layla R
Miss Wightman: Bradley C

Miss Roebuck: Mylo F
Miss Beck: Nicholas K

Miss Hrintchuk: Alfie-Jay
Miss Marr: Evan S

Miss Spivey: Ashleigh W
Launchpad: Cano A
Mrs Dove: Nathan C

Mrs Willets: Krystal-BH

Scarlett (RKG)
Koby (RMA)
Lacey (1LM)

Lucas (1/2MG)
Nevaeh-Rayne (2HJ)

Adrian (3VW)
Alexia (3/4ER)
Nathan (4FB)
Mishal  (5MH)
Alan (5/6KM)
Alice (6AS)

Jayden (Laundpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Monday 12th December: Year 1-2 Christmas
performance.
Tuesday 13th December:5/6 Christmas fun afternoon
Wednesday 14th December: EYFS Nativity
Performance.
Wednesday 14th December: 3/4 Christmas fun
afternoon.
Thursday 15th December: 1/2 Family fun afternoon.
Friday 16th December: Christmas jumper day.
Friday 16th December: Christmas dinner day & visit
from Santa.




Parent notices

There will be no Rockets Friday
16th December and school will
close at 2pm for the christmas

break.

Please can we remind you that you MUST make contact
with school everyday that your child is absent. You can

do this by ringing the school office and pressing
option 1.

If you do not follow this procedure your child will be
marked as unauthorised.

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


LAUNCHPAD CHRISTMAS PARTY:
Wednesday 14th December afternoon:

Lunch will be provided and children can
come in party clothes.

Snacks and drinks will be provided
for the children and party games
in their year group bubbles will
take place in the hall. Children
are welcome to come dressed in
non uniform/festive outfits on

their day.

Years 5/6 - Tuesday 13th December
Years 3/4 - Wednesday 14th December
Years 1/2 - Thursday 15th December
EYFS - Friday 16th December Morning

Christmas fun afternoons!



A Craft BCoaollke dC rCohsrsii
10 am- 11 am, Thursday 22nd December 
Bramley Community Hub and Library 
Christmas is just around the corner, but the elves are in trouble – their

magical village of Elfhelm has disappeared overnight! Can you use

your imagination, belief, and fantastic crafting skills to bring Elfhelm

back to life in time for Christmas? 

Working together we’ll use recycled materials to create an elf village 
in the library, using Matt Haig’s A Boy Called Christmas for inspiration. 
Free children’s event recommended for children aged 7+. All children 
must be accompanied by an adult. 
Book your free place at www.ticketsource.co.uk/leedslibraryevents 


